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On January 29, Elisabetta Nistri, President of WFWP Italy, met the Ambassador Marija Efremova for a 

visit to the Embassy of North Macedonia at the Holy See. 

 

The very cordial meeting turned out to be a valuable opportunity to strengthen the Ambassador's 

involvement with WFWP, as she has taken part in several national and international meetings organized 

by WFWP and UPF. 

 

Among the topics of conversation was the great attention of the Holy Father to the themes of 

interreligious dialogue, the need for a greater presence of women in every social field and the importance 

of their role, as well as the protection of the environment. 

 

Another point of discussion was the role of women in international diplomacy as it is the topic of the 

conference promoted by the WFWP, in collaboration with the European Parliament, which will take place 

in March and to which the Ambassador has been invited. 

 

Mrs. Nistri recalled that only one year ago in that same period, an important World Summit was taking 

place in Seoul with the participation of 7000 representatives from all over the world to talk about peace in 

the political, religious, and academic fields, including media and science, and considered how much the 

world has changed since then. 
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